
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Proposals of a group of shareholders  
composed of asset management companies and other investors 

 
 

With the filing, on April 14, 2023 of the slate of candidates for the appointment of the office of Eni 

Statutory Auditor in the Shareholders’ Meeting called on May 10, 2023, a group of shareholders 

composed of asset management companies and other investors1 – holders of a total of 

approximately 0.76% of the share capital of Eni SpA - communicated that the candidate Rosalba 

Casiraghi is proposed as Chairman of the Board of Statutory Auditors. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
1 These are: Aberdeen Standard Fund Managers Limited, Allianz, Amundi Asset Management SGR, 
Anima SGR, APG Asset Management, BancoPosta Fondi SGR, BNP Paribas Asset Management, Epsilon 
SGR, Eurizon Capital SA, Eurizon Capital SGR, Fidelity Funds, Fideuram Asset Management (Ireland), 
Fideuram Intesa Sanpaolo Private Banking Asset Management SGR, Interfund Sicav, Generali 
Investments Partners, Kairos Partners SGR, Legal & General Assurance (Pensions Management) Limited, 
Mediobanca SGR, Mediolanum Gestione Fondi SGR e Mediolanum International Funds Limited.  


